Train Distra

FILE

NABORS TRAILERS

October 27, 1986

Mr. Ernest E. Frey
District Manager
Department of Environmental Regulation
3426 Bills Road
Jacksonville, FL 32207

100 29 1986

Bureau of
Waste Management
Chief's Office

Dear Mr. Frey:

In response to your letter dated October 23, 1986 Nabors Trailers, Inc. has engaged Enviropact of Jacksonville, FL. to test our waste sand on October 28, 1986. I have been told by Chris Gibbon of Enviropact that the results of these tests may not be known until November 21, 1986. Until further notice from your office all sand has been stored in the sandblast building.

I am having a copy of the test results sent directly to Janet Grey in order that this matter might be reconciled as soon as possible.

Thanking you in advance for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

William B. Hinchman,

Assistant Plant Manager

WBH:gep

cc: Hazard Waste Control Tallahassee, FL

Janet Grey
Department of Environmental Regulation

Walter Veith Nabors Trailers